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11th May 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

Visit of Millers Ark Farm – Monday 16th May 2016 

 

This half term F2 children have been learning about ‘Out and About’ and Y1 and Y2 children have been 

learning about ‘In the Garden and on the Farm’ and ‘All Creatures Great and Small’. To support this we 

have arranged for a farm to visit school where the children will be able to handle and observe a 

variety of animals such as sheep, ducks and rabbits. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3 per child to help cover the cost of the visit.  Please 

return the permission slip and voluntary contribution to the school office by Friday 13th May. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

F2 and Lower Team 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

To: The School Office – Millers Ark Farm Visit – Monday 16th May 2016 

 

Child’s Name………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….Class……………………………………... 

 

□ I give permission for my child to take part in the Millers Ark Farm Visit 

 

□ I enclose a voluntary contribution of £3 

 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………Date…………………………………………… 
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